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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Three Morris Faculty Members Receive Grant-in-Aid Awards 
 
Summary: The grants act as seed money for developing projects. 
 
MORRIS, Minnesota (December 17, 2015)—Three University of Minnesota, Morris faculty members received 
awards in the fall grant round of the University of Minnesota Grant-in-Aid of Research, Artistry and Scholarship 
Program. Administered through the Office of the Vice President for Research, Grant-in-Aid Program funds are 
awarded in the belief that the quality of faculty research and artistic endeavors is a major determinant of the overall 
vitality of the institution. The grants are intended to act as seed money for developing projects. 
 
Morris campus recipients and projects: 
 

● Associate Professor of French Sarah Buchanan, $10,450, "The Sounds of the Spirits in "The Price of 
Forgiveness" ("Ndeysaan," 2001, Mansour Sora Wade, Senegal) 

 
● Assistant Professor of Spanish Thomas Genova, $24,766, "Hemispheric Entanglements: Race and the 

National Family in the Nineteenth Century" 
 

● Associate Professor of History Jennifer Deane, $15,700, "Herbert Grundmann and Medieval Religious 
Historiography" 

 
Additional information on the Grant-in-Aid of Research, Artistry & Scholarship Program can be found at 
research.umn.edu. 
 
View this story electronically.  
 
Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students 
to grow intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A 
renewable and sustainable educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for 
lifelong learning, for work world flexibility in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at 
morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.  
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